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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of
Armenia presents its compliments to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Norway and has the
honour to forward the following telegram from
H.E. Mr. Serzh Sargsyan, President of the Republic of
Armenia to His Majesty Harold V, King of Norway.

“Your Majesty,

On behalf of the people of Armenia and in my own name
I convey my profound condolences in connection with
the tragic events in Oslo and on Uteya island yesterday,
which took the lives of many innocent people.

At this difficult time, the people of Armenia stands in

support and shares the grief of the friendly people of
Norway.

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
OF THE KINGDOM OF NORWAY

Oslo



Please accept, Your Majesty, the assurances of my
highest consideration.

Serzh Sargsyan”.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of
Armenia shall be grateful if the enclosed telegram is
transmitted to its high destination.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of
Armenia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of
Norway the assurances of its highest consideration.

Yerevan, 76 July, 2011



